-------Original Message-------
 

From: Paul Foltz
Date: 3/17/2011 1:19:12 PM

To: knease@verizon.net
Cc: Terry Karanen
Subject: Re: Board Retreat

 

That's understandable with all that is going on for you right now. I hope, though, that if in the future life settles down for you, you will seriously consider rejoining our Board - I think you could be such an asset to this organization and besides, you're fun to party with ;-)

 

Yell if there is anything we can do for you and don't be a stranger - I still may call you to do front of house for us! (No one really gets away . . .)

 

Take care

 

Paul

On Thu, Mar 17, 2011 at 12:16 PM, <knease@verizon.net> wrote:

My apologies.  At this point, I do not have the bandwidth to correctly serve the HMS Choral Organization.  My apologies

 

Kathrina Nease


 

